
 

 
  

 

                            

 

Friday Bulletin 3rd September 2021 
 

Dear Parents       
 
Welcome to our first Friday bulletin of the new school year.  We hope you all had an enjoyable 
summer and are ready for the action–packed term ahead.  
 
COVID 
Parents and any members of the school community should note the following: 
 
There is no longer an expectation that face coverings should be worn when picking up/dropping off 
children to school; this is now entirely at each individual’s discretion.  To reduce unnecessary 
indoor contact, the school office will continue to remain inaccessible to parents and visitors unless 
prior arrangements have been made. 
 
Please note that the school continues to follow advice from Public Health and its independent 
health and safety advisors.  Our outbreak management plan and risk assessments for operations 
and premises can be read on our website here. 
 
Change to school term dates  
Schools under Cumbria local authority have been advised that Autumn Term will now end on 
Thursday 16th December, a day earlier than previously notified in lieu of HM Queen Elizabeth’s 
platinum Jubilee which will be celebrated on 3rd June 2022 during school holidays.  Please note 
that as usual, we will break up on the last day of each term at 2pm without afterschool club 
arrangements. 
 
School trip – Westmorland Show 
All school-age children (Reception up to Year 6) will be taken to Westmorland Show in Kendal next 
Wednesday, 8th September.  This will be a full day so parents of reception-aged children may wish 
to discuss any concerns with Mrs Corrie.  The trip will support the class 2 topic of ‘sustainable food’ 
and the class 1 topic of ‘transport’.  We look forward to continuing our understanding and 
celebration of farming in Cumbria.  Children should arrive in school jumper with appropriate 
footwear for the conditions and bring a small rucksack with a bottle of water and a waterproof coat.   
A school packed lunch will be provided by Freda for pupils who usually have school meals.  Please 
let the office know if your child will bring their own packed lunch.  Children should arrive in school 
at the usual time and will return in time for normal collection. 
   
 

https://www.crosbyravensworth.cumbria.sch.uk/covid-19-risk-assessments-updates/


     

 

Milk – KS1 
If your child is in class 1 and would like milk at break time, please let Pauline know.  Children up to 
the age of 5yrs receive free school milk.  The cost of milk for children older than 5yrs is 15p per 
day.  
 
Class 1 show and tell 
Reception – Year 2 will be doing a ‘show and tell’ every Friday this term.  When your child brings 
the show and tell bag home, please read the attached instructions and return the following Friday. 
 
Phonics training for reception parents 
On Wednesday 15th September at 3pm, Mrs Pattinson and Mrs Corrie will be holding a reading 
and phonics information meeting in school to share how we teach these and how you can help with 
your child’s learning at home. 
 
After School Clubs 
Sadly we have had to make some changes to the clubs for this half term as our sports coach John 
Folley has taken up a new post with Carlisle Utd FC and we wish him well.  We appreciate there 
will be some disappointment, but are hoping to confirm a new football coach will join us from next 
Friday.  We have also added a new series of wonderful craft sessions with Karen Winder on 
Mondays.  Our fantastic clubs for this half term are now as follows:  
 
Monday – Craft with Karen 
Tuesday – Circus Acrobatics with Toni 
Wednesday – Razzmatazz Drama with Eden 
Thursday – High Seas Adventures with Carolyn 
Friday – Football 
 
Message from Karen Winder 
 
School 100 Club 
The school 100 Club will be running again this year, if you would like to take part please can you 
let school have a cheque made payable to Crosby School 100 Club Fund, each number costs £12 
for the year.  You can have as many numbers as you wish.   
 
Many thanks 
 
Karen 
On behalf of the Friends 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Mr D Priestley 
Head Teacher 

 
 
 
 



 

 
  

 

                            

 

After school club   - Week beginning: 6th September 2021 
 
£4 a session or 5 for £16 (this can be split across siblings) 
Please tick which sessions you would like your child to attend: 
 
Monday –  Craft                    Thursday – High Seas Adventure 
  
Tuesday –     Acrobatics                 Friday – Football  
                                                                            
Wednesday – Razzmatazz 
 
 
 
Breakfast Club – 8am or 8.30am (£3 from 8am and 50p from 8.30am)  
 
Monday     8.00am 8.30am              Thursday     8.00am      8.30am  
 
Tuesday     8.00am 8.30am                    Friday          8.00am      8.30am  
 
Wednesday    8.00am  8.30am         (Please circle requested time) 
 
Child’s Name ……………………………………………. 
 
 
I enclose £……….. To pay for …………..sessions 


